
What's Up Wyandot

POW! MARCH WAS A SUPERPOWERED SUCCESS!

Spring 2025

   Wyandot County 
DD has announced 
the retirement of 
Superintendent 
Todd Dilley and the 
appointment of Amy 
Myers as the new 
Superintendent, 
effective July 1st. 
   Dilley 
has served
as Super-
intendent
for 23 
years, 
leading 
the 
organization through 
significant growth and 
change over that period 
of time. Throughout 
a 32-year career in 
the developmental 
disabilities field, 
Dilley has served 

Leadership Changes Announced
as a grant writer, 
program developer, 
case manager, case 
management director 
and Superintendent. 
“It has been the honor 
of my career to lead 
Wyandot County DD/
Angeline School for 23 
years,” said Dilley. “I 
have been blessed by the 
people and families we 
serve, the tremendous 
team of people I’ve had 
the privilege to serve 
with, and the incredible 
volunteer board members 
that I have served under.  
With the board’s selection 
of Amy Myers as the 
next Superintendent, the 
future of Wyandot County 
DD/Angeline School is in 
excellent hands.”
   Myers has more than 

17 years of experience 
at Wyandot County DD, 
many of those years as 
Business Manager and 
most recently serving as 
the Director of Finance & 
Operations.   
   “I am honored to 
serve as the next 
Wyandot County DD 
Superintendent,” 
said Myers. “I look 
forward to continuing 
the important work of 
the agency’s mission 
to help local citizens 
with developmental 
disabilities discover, 
pursue, and achieve a life 
that is meaningful, safe, 
and healthy.”
   Board President Rob 
McClure has the utmost 
confidence in the board’s 
selection of Myers stating, 

“With Todd’s retirement 
announcement, the board 
couldn’t be more pleased 
knowing that someone 
with Amy’s experience 
and knowledge of the 
services, the system, 
and the financials is able 
and willing to take on 
this leadership role. The 
consistency of leadership 
will be valuable to the 
staff, the board, and most 
importantly the people we 
serve.”  

   March was packed with superpowered events and unforgettable 
moments as we celebrated Developmental Disabilities Awareness 
Month!
   We kicked things off with our first-ever bowling event, setting the 
tone for a month filled with community, inclusion, and fun. Throughout 
the month, we celebrated local Superheroes on billboards and social 
media: Atilla, Carson, Sebastian, and the We Care Team. Watch their 
videos on our Facebook page and show them some love! 
   The grand finale? A POW! of color and joy at our 2nd Annual Color 
Fun Run at Harrison Smith Park! Sunshine, bubbles, and foam made the 
day unforgettable, and we raised around $1,800 for Open Door thanks 
to your incredible support. A huge thank you to everyone who joined 
the mission and made DD Awareness Month 2025 a true celebration of 
ability, inclusion, and heroism!



To subscribe to the 
newsletter or for more 

information about Wyandot 
County DD, email 

contact@wycbdd.org

Provider Compliance
   Training: 
   May 22nd from 11:00am-
1:00pm at Wyandot 
County DD

Luau Karaoke Party:
   Friday, June 6th from 
6:00-8:00pm at Wyandot 
County DD

Bowling Bash
   July Date TBD - 
Stay tuned for more 
information!

Upcoming Events
In continuing the theme of Every Day Super Heroes, 
we have teamed up with
the Super Hero Project to bring
something fun to Wyandot County!
Stay tuned this summer, to see
some of our friends as their superhero 
selves! We cannot wait to share
these posters with you! 

419.294.4901

 
An individual’s/family’s income has no bearing on 
eligibility for services from the Wyandot County 

Board of Developmental Disabilities. Eligibility for 
services requires documentation of a qualifying 

disability and the existence of substantial 
functional limitations, which are determined 

through a statewide assessment.

Super Hero Project Coming Soon

DiD YOU KNOW?


